
 

 

Generation Peace Academy: Weekly Newsletter - Nov. 4, 2023 
 
Akira Watanabe 
November 4, 2023 
 

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

Cheon Il Guk Missionaries 
 

  

With just under a week left of their Fall Training, the CIG youth 
missionaries continued their witnessing and fundraising efforts and, for 
this week, had lots of time for festivities. Over in the Bay Area, the 
team joined with CARP to host a 3-day retreat at Heavenly Hills 
Christian Camp & Retreat Center, where they presented an overview 
of the Divine Principle and had a fun, bonding time as brothers and 
sisters. The Hawai'i team continued their weekly investments, joined a 
social event with CARP at a pumpkin festival, and spent quality time 
with the local youth before flying off to the West Coast teams to 
conclude their fall training there. The Los Angeles team joined the LA 
youth in visiting a pumpkin patch and participated in a HyoJeong Nuri 
and Halloween Sunday service where our youth missionaries Shawna 
and Reina danced to the BTS song "Dynamite" as an offering on behalf 
of CIG/GPA to the LA community. All the teams are determined to 
finish the fall training strong and offer lasting fruits to their dear 
communities. 

  



 

 

  

  

  

Heavenly USA 
  

Heavenly USA is spending five days fundraising to complete their love 
offering for True Mother. Even though it's been some time since they 
experienced the Rebirth Workshop and seeing True Mother in Las 
Vegas, the team still has the heart to invest in our Mother continually. 
After they conclude the week, they will transition into their next 
mission, a month of investing in our church communities in Harlem, 
New York, and Atlanta, Georgia. The theme for the month is "Inherit the 
Spirit of the Early Days." Responding to Mother's call, the members will 
try to spark within themselves and others the spirit our early members 
had. After four months of training, the HUSA members are excited to 
implement everything they've learned as they reach out to their 
brothers and sisters. 

  

  

  



 

 

  

First Years and Captains 
 

The first years and captains are heading towards the end of their 
second fundraising condition of the year. The teams are fundraising in 
Colorado, New Mexico, Utah, and Arizona. Through this fundraising 
time, the members seek to develop their faith and relationship with 
God further. The internal goal is to "Find and substantiate God's value 
for me." Next week, they will participate in a mini-competition between 
groups to help prepare for the spirit and vigor of the Winter 
Competition, which will take place after the next workshop. 
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